
Editor's Note 
 
 
The German language OSZE-Jahrbuch is edited by the Institute for Peace 
Research and Security Policy at the University of Hamburg since 1995 with 
the support of international co-editors: Prof. Arie Bloed, Secretary General of 
the Netherlands Helsinki Committee, Utrecht (until the 1996 edition); Prof. 
Jonathan Dean, Ambassador ret., Union of Concerned Scientists, Washington 
D.C. (since the 1996 edition); Prof. Pál Dunay, Deputy Director of the 
Hungarian Institute of International Affairs, Budapest; Dr Adam Daniel 
Rotfeld, Director of the Stockholm International Peace Research Institute; 
and Prof. Andrei Zagorski, Deputy Director of the Moscow State Institute for 
International Relations. 
The encouraging reception of the German version of the OSCE Yearbook in-
duced us to offer an English version in order to make the OSCE Yearbook 
available to a broader community of readers interested in detailed informa-
tion and first-hand analyses on the OSCE process. 
Consequently, we present a translated version of the OSCE Yearbook 1996, 
supplemented by some articles from the Yearbook 1995, indicated by an as-
terisk and a respective footnote. 
While minor details may have become overtaken by events, we are con-
vinced that this is more than outweighed by the substance and validity of the 
essays. 
Beginning with the 1997 issue, an English version of the OSCE Yearbook 
will appear on a regular basis. 
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